CORRESPONDENCE
8/26/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 05103-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 4:21 PM

To: ‘pkstoddard@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Afternoon, Mr. Stoddard.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: pkstoddard@everyactioncustom.com <pkstoddard@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 4:00 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Clerk,

Six years ago, my wife and | refinanced our house in order to fix our roof and put solar panels on it.

Now, as we come into retirement, we depend on our net metering agreement to keep our energy prices affordable.
Please defend our net metering rules here in Florida They afford the opportunity for homeowners like us to generate

clean solar power, keep our energy costs low, as well as sustaining local jobs in the clean energy business.

Sincerely,

Philip Stoddard

Miami, FL 33143
pkstoddard@gmail.com





